SALFORD’S LOCAL PUBLIC SERVICE AGREEMENT 

NOVEMBER UPDATE ON LANDLORD ACCREDITATION TARGET ACTION PLAN

	Comments on November 02 targets position
	Comments on December 02 targets

	SURO – terminated employment – Post to be re-advertised

Will affect on quarterly target achievement.
	URO to be in post 2.12.02 

	Agenda for Landlords Working Group on 27.11.02, with summary of Housing Benefit changes, sent out 19.11.02.

Members of the North West Landlords Association agreed to attend.
	Next meeting to be arranged in the New Year

	Meeting with Manchester CC 01.11.02 to discuss partnership for joint training sessions.
	Training for landlords in partnership with Oldham MBC and Manchester C.C to be developed for sessions to be arranged in 2003.

	Accredited landlords property advertised in property shop.
	

	Autumn edition of newsletter sent out 27.11.02
	Preparation of Winter edition of Newsletter.

	Reminder Letter sent to all interested parties (82) on the mailing list. 
	HMO registration list to be contacted

	New Deal for Communities – Charlestown/Lower Kersal area reminder letter sent to mailing list of 170 landlords sent 15/11/02
	Landlords to be chased up and application packs sent out.

	Article regarding the scheme prepared for publication in the Accreditation Network UK magazine.
	Invited to attend and run workshop at the National Accreditation Conference at the British Library in London – 6.12.02

	Meeting with Rent Officer 6.11.02 to discuss changes in the Housing Benefit System – Rent Officer agreed to speak to landlords attending Working Group.
	Arrange further meetings with the Rent Officer to maintain close working relationship.


NB Work is planned with the Empty Property and Enforcement Team to develop ways in which work carried out by both teams affects performance in terms of the PSA and how we can work together to monitor performance. This piece of work is hoped to be in place ready for next financial year.
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